
Dear members of the committee,

I am writing you today in strong opposition of HB 2172.

I support mandatory minimum sentences and I stand proud as a supporter of accountability, accountability from our police officers, 
accountability from our elected officials and accountability from those who choose to break the law.

Please oppose HB 2172.


